Salem City Hall o S 8. 745.9495

Board of Appeal - 21 Carlton St.

City of Salem
Zoning Board of Appeals
978-619-5685

Will hold a public hearing for all persons interested in the petition of LINDLEY HANSON requesting a Special Permit under Section
3.3.5 Nonconforming Single- and Two-Family Residential Structures of the Salem Zoning Ordinance to allow the addition of a
second-story master bedroom, shed dormer, cellar entry extension, and storage shed to an existing non-conforming single-family
residence, for the property located at 21 CARLTON STREET (R2 Zoning District).

Said hearing will be held on WED, APR 16, 2014 at 6:30 p.m., 31d floor, 120 WASHINGTON ST, ROOM 313.

Rebecca Curran
Chair
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